

06 April 2015

MEMORANDUM ECA NO. 15-16

TO:

**College Secretaries** 

THROUGH:

The Dean

FROM:

EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.

**University Registrar** 

SUBJECT:

50 % Rule on Transferees

At its 03 March 2015 meeting, the CSAPG reiterated the rule for transferees to take "50% in their curriculum and all upper division courses AS DETERMINED BY THE UNIT." (UPD Catalogue page 7, Transfer Admission from other universities.)

For your information and guidance please. Kindly please disseminate to your college's departments/institutes.

Thank you very much.